
Please acknowledge purchase orders in the supplier portal. This
allows the planner to understand which PO’s have been

reviewed by the supplier. If a PO cannot be acknowledged,
please communicate any necessary changes to the planner.  
You will notice these once you start managing orders within

your supplier portal by the blue or the yellow indications next
to the order number.  

How to Acknowledge a PO in Supplier Portal

1.  Log into the supplier portal and on the homepage select supplier portal



2. Select manage orders 

3. Either search the PO that is in question or do an open search by clicking search. 

When a purchase order acknowledgement is past due, you will see a note when hovering over the
order reading “Acknowledgement is past due” as well as flags next to the PO. 



4. Click on the order number which will open up the PO. 

5. Review the PO based on the changes made, and click on Acknowledge. 

The revision will then appear on the PO. 



Once a revision is submitted, the flag next to the PO will be removed. 


